
Questions and Answers 

Office Hours - August 15,2023 

 

1. Would a study about the sanitary sewer system be eligible for a planning grant? 
 

Yes, a study concerning the sanitary sewer system would be eligible. The study should be linked 
to hazard risk mitigation. 

 
2. Is the 40% funding rule for all projects or just for housing projects? 

 
The 40% funding cap is for housing projects only. The cap on a project basis is 10 million dollars. 

 
3. When are the Planning and the Housing applications due? 

 
Planning applications are due September 24th, and Housing applications will be announced shortly. 

 
4. Can a CDFI submit an application directly for a housing project? 

 
No, an application must be submitted through a local unit of government. 

 
5. A number of specific questions were raised about the scope of the populations to be served for 

multi-family housing and where the data was received in making the decisions. Additionally, there 
was a broader discussion about the parameters of the multi-family housing program. 

 
The Multi-family housing program will be the topic of the next Office Hours on Tuesday, August 
22nd.   


